


H-GAC, in partnership with Austin County, City of Bellville, City of Brazos Country, City of Industry, City of 
San Felipe, City of Sealy, City of South Frydek, and City of Wallis will be hosting a public hearing on July 
19th and July 20th from 6:00- 8:00 PM to gather public input for updating the Austin County 
Multijurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan.  
 
The purpose of this public hearing is to provide a project overview from H-GAC and solicit feedback and 
information from stakeholders. Public input will help the project team to analyze potential hazards 
affecting residents and recommend possible actions to reduce their impact.  
 
Public Hearing #1: 
July 19, 2023, from 6-8 PM at the Austin County Fair Convention & Expo Center 
1076 Hwy 159 E, Bellville, TX 77418 
 
Public Hearing #2: 
July 20, 2023, from 6-8 PM at the W.E Hill Community Center 
1000 Main St, Sealy, TX 77474 
 
 
The goal of the Hazard Mitigation Plan is to reduce or eliminate long-term risk to life and property from 
natural hazard events by identifying and implementing cost-effective mitigation actions. Mitigation is 
defined by the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) as sustained actions taken to reduce or 
eliminate long-term risk to people and property from hazards and their effects. Your input is critical in 
helping to ensure we know your concerns and build a plan that helps address them. 
 
 
A public participation survey is available online at: https://form.jotform.com/231164320416040 or by 
scanning the QR code below.  

 
 
 
 
Questions regarding the Austin County Multijurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan Update can be sent to 
Amanda Ashcroft, Amanda.Ashcroft@h-gac.com 
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